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Dear Friends,

I am writing to let you have further details about our exciting new plans for furthering the work of Christ Church within the Community. The Promise Programme will enable Christ Church to (provide examples of 2 activities/changes that will result  from The PP).
The enclosed brochure outlines Christ Church’s commitment to our community, the new community services we wish to provide and sets out the financial challenge we face.
Essentially this paragraph should contain quantitative & qualitative info on the life your Church plays for the non worshipper. Think about why they would want to ensure the Church is still open in 10 – 15 years time.) 

EXAMPLE: For (e.g. 240years) Christ Church has served the people of Generousville. (70) Church of England pupils that each year celebrate harvest, elderly members of the community that eat lunch with us every Thursday, and this year we christened (30) babies, watched (10)  couples walk down the isle and said goodbye to (15) beloved friends. We are intertwined with the everyday life of the people of Generousville and we wish to continue to be a greater part of your lives. 
Please read our enclosed brochure and take this opportunity to decide if you might be able to help. 

Any financial contribution would greatly appreciated and enable our work to continue at Christ Church. The illustration inside the brochure shows one way in which your support could help reach the target needed.
We require a fresh form from everyone, outlining how much they hope to give on a regular basis (we do understand that this may be subject to change at some point in the future.) If your circumstances do alter, you can alter the amount of your gift at any time.

Your Support
If you are able to support our Programme, please write your decision on the Promise Form and return it in the envelope by (Date of final Sunday in Response Period).   
You could put it in the Response Box in Church, or you may prefer to mail it to (Name), our Planned Giving Secretary.   

Please read the notes on the Promise Form carefully. All promises of help will be gratefully received. Whether you are able to support us with a regular donation or a one off gift, simply indicate this on the form before returning it.   

Some people may wish to receive more information, or help completing the Form. A contact from the Church will be in touch with everyone who has not replied by (Final Response Date as above), offer confidential help and collect any response envelopes. 
Over the years many people from Generousville have played a part in the life of Christ Church, and now we need everyone to be as generous as they can to ensure that we can continue to play a part in theirs.  Thank you for your support.
Yours sincerely,
Signature(s)

